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Attachments: HWFA-Vaccine support.pdf

Good morning, 

On behalf of HWFA President, Mel Switzer and OFA Vice-President, Drew Spoelstra, I have
attached a letter encouraging HPHS to follow the leadership of neighbouring health units that
recognize the importance of our agricultural workers and food processors by prioritizing,
communicating and offering vaccinations for this priority group.  

Thank you for this consideration.

Regards,

-- 
Michelle Spoelstra
Secretary/Treasurer
Hamilton-Wentworth Federation of Agriculture
905-692-5751
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